

MICHIGAN SENATE

JIM STAMAS

APPROPRIATIONS CHAIRMAN

May 20, 2020

Chris Kolb, Director State Budget Office Department of Technology, Management, and Budget 6th Floor Romney Building Lansing, MI 48090

Dear Director Kolb:

For your information, the attached transfer package has been approved by a majority of the members of both the Senate and House Appropriations Committees.

The transfers approved are from the State Budget Office letter dated March 12, 2020, Legislative Transfer Request 2020-1. The transfers are for the Departments of Agriculture and Rural Development, Education, Health and Human Services, Military and Veterans Affairs, Natural Resources, State Police, Transportation, and Treasury.

If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Jim Stamas, Chair

Senate Appropriations Committee

Shane Hernandez, Chair

House Appropriations Committee